November 1, 1996

Prof. Antony Polonsky NEJS Brandeis University Waltham, MA 02254

Dear Antony:

Thank you for the positive feedback. Yes, it really clicked. The last lecture you heard me give, at the conference on the Individualization of the Holocaust, did not go over nearly as well...

This is a draft copy. It will require more work to get it into publishable form. When is the actual deadline?

I must know what was decided about the Summer Program in Cracow: whether it will happen and when it will happen. You may leave this message for me either on e-mail (daroskies@jtsa.edu) or at my office: 212-678-8914.

Many thanks.

Yours truly,

David G. Roskies